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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

01/06/2023  13:36:022023/2036/T OBJ Ian Mackay We only received a letter yesterday evening (31 May) and it was the first communication on this matter.

We have not received ANY prior notification.No email, no letter, no phone call, no meeting. 

We phoned Camden Council Planning Department this morning (1st June) to voice our concern that a letter 

dated 19 May only arrived on 31 May, giving us only 6 working days to object when it carries a minimum of 21 

days.

The person we spoke with told us that this application will now be rescinded and a new Application will have to 

be made.

On his recommendation, we have made contact with One Housing but we can't find out who is the correct 

person to talk to. Jasmine has raised a case with their Estate or Property Services Department and has 

requested that they phone us to discuss our objections.No call has yet been received as of 1325.

We have also called the Application Submitter (Kerry Gilbert of Sedgewick) but he has not phoned back.

Finally, we are now emailing Camden Council Planning Department to confirm that this Application is now 

rescinded.
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